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Comments: Please do not implement the Rangeland Management Directives. Rather than increasing the

acreage that can be used for grazing, I think the area where grazing is permitted on public lands should be

eliminated. It is well know that grazing damages the soil, degrades water quality, increases the spread of invasive

weeds, destroys riparian habitat, and lessens the availability of food and habitat for native wildlife. 


